
 

 

Dear College of Idaho Community, 

We hope everyone is staying healthy by utilizing good hygiene and social distancing practices. However, 

in order to make sure we are supporting anyone in our community who might become sick, and to limit 

exposure to others, we have developed an online form for faculty, staff, and students to self-report if 

they are 1) experiencing COVID-19 symptoms (fever, cough, shortness of breath), 2) experiencing these 

symptoms and been tested, but waiting results, or 3) been tested, and notified of a positive result.   

This COVID-19 Self-Reporting Form will be placed on our COVID-19 webpage for quick reference, if 

needed. 

Be well, 

Paul Bennion, Vice President for Student Affairs & Dean of Students 

Nancy Johnson-Cassulo, Human Resources Director 

Cynthia Mauzerall, Director of Health & Wellness Center 

 

https://www.collegeofidaho.edu/COVIDReport
https://www.collegeofidaho.edu/COVIDReport
https://www.collegeofidaho.edu/covid-19-updates

